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13th September 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Your child has brought home their Data Collection sheet; please can you check all details thoroughly, 

then sign and return to school highlighting any changes required.  If there are no changes please still 

return to the school office. 

The school is launching their new website this week, which is up to date, fresh, exciting and full of 

information.  The school is committed to improving communication with parents and in the near 

future will be launching a new parents’ communication App.  To enable us to launch this App it is 

vitally important that all email and mobile phone contact details are up to date to be fully 

effective. 

The new website is an exciting way of delivering information to you; within it you will find 

newsletters, club information, details of the Before and After School Club, letters home and 

much more.  The website is also a celebration of school life and a fantastic way of keeping 

you up to date with school activities.  To enable us to keep the information interesting and 

informative we like to photograph the children to record activities, achievements, to share 

with you their school trips and sporting activities.  To do this fully, we need to reconfirm the 

photographic permissions (please be aware that the newsletter is uploaded on to the 

website).   

Please can you return the Data Collection sheet and the photographic permissions slip no 

later than Friday 22nd September 2017.   

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mrs Lotty Dunbar     Mrs Chris Hale 

School Secretary     Finance Administrator 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Bishop Cornish School 

 

Photographic Permissions/Contact Details (Sept 2017) 

 

Child’s name ………………………………………………………………  Class …………………………………………. 

 

 

PARENTAL / CARER CONSENTS:    I/We confirm that I consent/do not consent to the items listed below 

I agree that the School can take photographs of my child which may be used in school literature (e.g. the School 
newsletters; the School’s brochure and other promotional material etc.) and can be uploaded on to the school 
website. 

Y / N 

I agree that the School can use images of my child in video recordings to promote the School. Y / N 

I agree that the School can take photographs and make video recordings of my child for the School’s own 
records, archives and future interest (e.g. photographs of sports team). 

Y / N 

I agree that my child can appear in video recordings or in collections of photographs stored on CD roms which 
the School may make of school events and which it may sell to parents of children at the school to raise funds 
for the benefit of the school. 

Y / N 

I am happy for the press to take and use images of my child. Y / N 

The School may give the press the first name/first and surname (delete as appropriate) of my child for 
publishing with the child’s photograph in a newspaper or for captioning on television. 

Y / N 

 

 

My email and mobile contact details are correct (all contacts)  Y/N 

If no, please give details here: 

Priority One ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Priority Two ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Priority Three …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Priority Four ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

 


